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September 6, 2024

VIA EMAIL (copn@vdh.virginia.gov)
Karen Shelton, MD

State Health Commissioner

Virginia Department of Health

109 Governor Street, 13" Floor
Richmond, VA 23219

Re: Letter of Intent
Danville Regional Medical Center, LLC d/b/a Sovah Health - Danville
Add 8 Medical Rehabilitation Beds

Dear Dr. Shelton:

This letter serves as Danville Regional Medical Center, LLC d/b/a Sovah Health —
Danville’s Letter of Intent to seek Certificate of Public Need (“COPN”) approval to add eight (8)
medical rehabilitation beds to its facility located at 142 S Main St, Danville, VA 24541 in Planning
District 12, Health Planning Region Ill. If this project is approved, the total medical rehabilitation
bed count of Sovah Health - Danville will increase from 10 to 18 beds.

Please forward the appropriate forms and information regarding the COPN application
and process to:
Tory Shepherd (Tory.Shepherd@LPNT.net)
Market Chief Operations Officer
Sovah Health — Danville
142 South Main Street
Danville, VA 24541
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Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you have any questions please contact Tory
Shephard at (434) 799-2156.
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. Steva Heatherly
Market President and Chief Executive Officer
Sovah Health

cc: Erik Bodin, Office of Licensure and Certification (via email)



